
Foundation 2024
Update

We are very excited about Term 3 as it marks
the beginning of our extensive Transition
program. 
 
Friday Storytime Sessions 
We will begin with our Friday Storytime sessions.
These will be held on Friday 28th July, Friday 11th
August and Friday 25th August. Don’t miss these
fun and engaging sessions!

To make a booking please contact our school
office on 9435 6070. 
 
Enrolments for 2024 
We would also greatly appreciate our current
families, who have a child starting Foundation in
2024, and have not already done so, to collect and
complete an enrolment form. We ask that this is
done by Friday 25th August as it will assist us in
planning for 2024. A big thank you to our current
families who have already submitted an
enrolment form for next year. Don’t forget to
book your child into the storytime sessions as
well. 


